FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How many parking fines were issue on Chancery Street between Pocklingtons Walk and Rupert Street, Leicester on the south-east side between 02/11/2022 and 02/12/2022.
78 Penalty Charge Notices have been issued on Chancery Street between the dates specified.

2. On what date were the double yellow lines along the south-east side of Chancery Street between Pocklingtons Walk and Rupert Street erased (or road resurfaced).
22nd February 2021


3. On what date were the double yellow lines reinstated along the south-east side of Chancery Street between Pocklingtons Walk and Rupert Street.
27th April 2021 (only the remaining lines were refreshed). 

Please note, as part of improvements in the area, Chancery Street is now part of the wider Restricted Parking Zone (RPZ) in the area. Parking is not permitted anywhere in the RPZ except in designated signed parking bays. RPZ’s do not require traditional road markings (such as yellow lines) and most have been removed on Chancery Street. The remaining markings that are still in place are required as part of ongoing works in the area and will be removed on completion of the works. 


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
